
 

 

 

 

The Rescue Project:  The good news of the 

Gospel carries with it a unique power to 

transform our lives.  At all stages of life, we 

are called to conversion and are invited to 

deepen our relationship with Christ.  The 

Rescue Project is an 8-week experience of 

the Gospel surrounded by a meal, 

conversation, inquiry, and prayer. Do you 

desire to deepen your relationship with 

Jesus Christ?  Do you desire others to know 

Jesus Christ?  Do you know someone right 

now who, through your invitation, needs to 

return to, or deepen their faith in Jesus 

Christ?  Will you respond?  The Rescue 

Project will take place on Tuesday Nights 

from 6pm-8pm beginning on January 28.  

Don’t miss this wonderful opportunity.  

Invite a friend, neighbor, or two. To register 

please contact Michael Tober at dre@shgr.org    

 

 

Everything Epic Bible Part 2:  This 5-week 

class continues the study of the biblical books 

in their canonical order and interrelations as 

chapters in the one, inspired, inerrant, perfect, 

Epic of all Epics, written by God for His 

Church on her journey back to Him.  

Continuing from last semester (Genesis, 

Exodus, Leviticus, Numbers), we will be 

exploring the books of Deuteronomy, Joshua, 

Judges, and Ruth.  Even if you did not take part 

in Part 1 you can take this class and will benefit 

greatly from it.  This class will be a bi-weekly 

class beginning on Tuesday, February 5 from 

7pm-8:30pm This class will be taught by Dr. 

Nathan Schmiedicke.  To register please 

contact Michael Tober at dre@shgr.org 

 

_____________________________________ 

 

Sacred Heart Parish was founded in 1905 by 

Polish immigrants and now includes a growing 

and diverse congregation, a thriving Catholic 

classical academy, programs of outreach, 

education, sacred music, societies of prayer, 

social justice initiatives, and robust fellowship 

among its members.    
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